



LIBRARY VISITS

Next week the following classes will visit the library:

Tuesday: Beech

Thursday: No visit—World Book Day

SCHOOL UPDATES

Year 5 & 6 Parent Consultation Meetings

Due to staff and children being at East Barnby it has been decided to rearrange the year 5 & 6 Parents Consultation Meetings as follows:

YEAR 6—Tuesday 20th March 1:00pm—7:00pm—pupils to attend with parents.

YEAR 5—Tuesday 20th March 8:30pm—7:00pm—pupils to attend with parents (optional).

Parents are now able to book their appointments on our on line booking system My Child At School. The deadline for bookings is 16/03/18 @4:00pm.

Parent Consultation Meetings for the rest of the school will be taking place on:

Tuesday 27th March: 3:30—6:00pm

Wednesday 28th March 3:30-7.00pm

Parents will be able to book their appointments on our on line booking system My Child At School from Monday 12th March. See below for a reminder on how to make a booking.

Reminder of how to book Parent Consultation Appointment:

Search MCAS in your web browser and the login page will be the first entry or go to www.mychildatschool.com .Login using the user name and password which has been sent home previously. School ID is 11393.

Click on the parents evening tab on the left of the screen.

DIARY DATES

Fri 16th March:

Year 3/4 Quicksticks Hockey

Fri 16th March:

Oak Class Assembly— 2:45pm

Tues 20th March:

Year 6 Parent consultation Meetings. 1:00-7:00pm (pupils to attend)

Tues 20th March:

Year 5 Parent consultation Meetings. 8:30am - 7:00pm (optional for pupils to attend)

Fri 23rd March:

Rescheduled Year 5/6 Netball

Fri 23rd March:

Beech Class Assembly—

2:45pm

Mon 26th-29th March:

Year 6 East Barnby Residential Trip

Tue 27th March:

Parent Consultation Meetings (oak, Beech and Chestnut)

3:30-6:00pm

Wed 28th March:

Parent Consultation Meetings (oak, Beech and Chestnut)

3:30-7.00pm

Thur 29th March:

Chocolate Bingo (Friend of School event)

















- * Select the parents meeting date you prefer from the drop down menu
- * Click on the box in the centre of the page, containing the class name and teacher
- * Select the required time and click book

If you have any problems please contact the School Office.

About World Book Day

Due to the snow days last week we are now celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 16th-March. This will involve a variety of writing and reading activities and of course the opportunity to exchange a voucher for a book. We are not dressing up this year as we are planning to do this during Sports Relief later in the month.

Author Antony Wootten's visit has been rescheduled for after the Easter Holidays.

100 Million Minutes Reading Challenge 2018

We are very excited to announce that we have just signed up for the 100 Million Minutes Reading Challenge 2018 – a national reading initiative from education charity Achievement for All.

Together with schools, early years settings and community groups up and down the country, children and young people will try to read for a collective 100 million minutes.

Up to two in five children in disadvantaged communities across the UK have difficulties with literacy. We know that introducing all children and young people to the habit of reading in everyday life can improve communication skills and brighten future prospects.

The challenge kicked off on World Book Day (Thursday 1st March 2018) and will run until Thursday 29th March. Each week we'll be adding our reading minutes to our overall score, and doing our best to come out on top.

Any reading minutes that your child does at home can be recorded on the weekly bookmark sent home today. Pupils can give their completed bookmark to their class teacher each Friday to be entered into our fantastic prize draw.

Find out how you can help to eradicate child illiteracy and brighten futures at www.100MillionMinutes.org.

Job Vacancy

A vacancy has arisen for an Inclusion Co-ordinator at Ryedale School For further information, please can any interested parties view their website via: https://ryedaleschool.org/vacancies/

REMINDERS

Oak Class Assembly

Oak Class would like to invite parents and relatives to come along to watch their assembly on FRIDAY 16th March AT 2:45pm. After the assembly Sports Captains will be holding a tea and cake stall to raise money for sports captain hoodies & caps.















Thur 29th March:

School closes for the Easter break.

Fri 20th April:

Rowan Class Assembly— 2:45pm

Fri 27th April:

Silver Birch Class Assembly— 2:45pm



East Barnby

East Barnby is fast approaching. Please remember that full payment needs to be made by 23/03/2018.

Dinner Money

We have a number of large outstanding balances. Please settle your accounts immediately.

THANK YOU

EYFS would like to say an enormous thank you to Jonathan Fairburn who allowed them to go and visit the lambs at his farm.





REQUESTS

EYFS are looking for empty Jam and coffee jars which they are going to paint and make into vases for Easter.

School Council message. Please does anyone have any board games in good condition that they would like to donate to school for wet play times. The School Council would also like book donations to sell during morning breaks to raise money for wet play games.

EVENTS IN AND AROUND HELMSLEY

Duncombe Park Cricket Club

Indoor Training has been booked at Ryedale School on a Tuesday evening 6th/13th/20th and 27th March.

U.11's 6pm - 7pm

U.13's 7pm - 8pm

U.15's 8pm - 9pm

The cost will be £2 per session.

Please invite anyone who may be interested in joining us as all welcome.

For more information call Bev 07867 317201































